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Dear Parents / Caregivers, 
The year 7 / 8 class participated in their Leadership Camp last week in Fungalawa Village. The camp included 
Leadership Sessions, Year 8 National Exam preparation and mock exams. Students also visited Lemakot 
Elementary School to donate stationary as well Larabrina Eels and Fissoa. Thanks to Miss Collins for facilitating 
the leadership sessions and the staff of Sutap Beach Retreat for their hospitality. 
 
 

School Council 
Lihir International Primary School Council Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held in the school at 7pm on 
Thursday 22nd of February. There will be three vacant Parent Representative positions to be filled at the AGM. The 
School Council meets at 7pm on Thursday twice a term. If you are interested in finding out more about the School 
Council, please give me a call or make a time to come in for a chat. 
 
Parents and Wantoks 
It was great to see so many parents and wantoks and the meeting that was held on Tuesday evening. 2018 P&W 
events have been scheduled – more info come in coming weeks. 
 

Congratulations Week 4 Principal Award Winners 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

John Mareg – Year 5 
 
Grace Magem – Prep 
 
Penias Daitele – Year 1 
 
Pat Kola – Year 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

After School Activities Term One  

Students certainly have a range of activities happening this term!  

• Monday: Soccer with Mr McKeiver for years 1 – 8, from 3pm-4pm 

• Wednesday: Homework Club for years 3/4 and 5/6 students, from 3pm-4pm 

• Thursday: Media in the 5/6 room for years 4 – 8, from 3pm-4pm 

• Friday: Hockey with Alex Butt for years 1-3, from 3pm-4pm.  

• Netball training will also begin this Saturday morning with Ms Langusch and 

Mrs Neale for Year 5 students and older, at 9am-10am. 
 
 

 

      Week 5 Term 1 2018  

 

 

 



Frozie Friday! Ice Block Treat 
As a Student Council fundraiser, and as a treat at the end of this week’s PAT assessments, we will have 
Frozie Friday for Prep to Year 8 for those who have returned permission slips. The ice blocks will be 
K1.00 each. The ice block flavours will be made using diluted raspberry, pineapple and lime cordial.  

 

The children will receive their ice blocks at the end of the school day on Friday 23rd February. 
 

Congratulations to our Year 3/4 Class for their interesting Science presentation of the 
bean life cycle. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PAT Testing 
This week students have been completing online PAT testing (Progressive Achievement Tests) in 
literacy and numeracy. These tests collect data on student achievement over time and assist teachers in 
tailoring teaching and learning to individual needs. More information can be found at 
https://www.acer.org/pat  
 
Uniforms 
The new red and blue sports polos and navy blue sports shorts are now available. Please see Rose in 
the office to purchase. 
 
Reminders 

• The chewing of Beetle Nut is prohibited on school grounds 

• Parents are asked to refrain from bringing dogs into the school grounds 

• Parents are free to deliver lunch to their children, however sitting with your child and/or feeding 
them during lunch is not encouraged 

 
 
 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions regarding     
Lihir International Primary School, please make an 
appointment to see me. 
 

Kind regards, 
Greg Neville 
 
 
 
 
 

Isabelle McKeiver – Year 2     John Mareg – Year 5 

 

https://www.acer.org/pat


Year 7/8 Leadership Camp! 
 


